
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Christmas Celebration (Pre-Primary) 
 

Date: 20-12-2023 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Carmel Academy!!  

Christmas celebrations are just around the corner and the air is filled with joy; our Pre-

Primary section is hosting a Christmas celebration for our tiny tots on 22nd Dec, Friday 

2023. 

We have organized a fun and frolic program for our students. 

In keeping with the Christmas spirit parents are requested to send their ward in any red, 

green or white color party attire. 

Kindly send water bottles and snacks.  

This is a joyous occasion for our children, and we hope to bring in some holiday cheer for 

them.  

Your child’s participation in this celebration is appreciated. 

 

Warm Regards  

Principal  

Carmel Academy 


